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Outstanding Water Bodies 

Proposed Plan Change 7:  
Hawke’s Bay Regional  
Resource Management Plan 

Clause 10(4)(b) of Schedule 1,  
Resource Management Act 1991

Notification of Decision

Hawke’s Bay Regional Council gives public notice that 
the Independent Hearing Panel has made decisions on 
submissions to Proposed Plan Change 7.   
Proposed Change 7 introduces new provisions relating to 
outstanding water bodies into the Hawke’s Bay Regional 
Resource Management Plan. 

Decisions on Proposed Plan Change 7 can be 
downloaded free of charge from 
hbrc.govt.nz, search: #OWB or can be viewed at  
Hawke’s Bay Regional Council, 159 Dalton Street, Napier.  

A printed version of Proposed Plan Change 7  
(decisions version) can be requested by contacting  
Belinda Harper on (06) 835 9200  
or email belinda@hbrc.govt.nz
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